
THE VAUGHN FAMILY  

Missionaries to Idaho 
  
  
January/February/March 2024 
  
  
Dear Pastor and Church, 
  
 We are grateful to be blessed with another year to serve the Lord 
here in Orofino, Idaho and are excited to see what God has planned 
for us this year. The church has had several visitors over the last 
few months with some coming back on occasion which is 
encouraging. Even though we are not a big church we thank God 
for those who come faithfully.  
 
   A couple of months ago our youngest daughter Anna got saved, 
what a blessing to reminded that God answers prayer. In February 
God allowed us to take on another missionary, Bro. ministering to 
the prisons here in the Pacific North West. Continue to pray for the 
church and the town of Orofino that God will soften their hearts to 
the Gospel. 
  
    We want to thank you for your prayers and your financial 
support and may God bless you greatly. May our churches see the 
need for missions through out the world and also on our own 
shores.   
                                  
                                In Christ's service, 
  
                                      Daniel Vaughn 
               
                                 The Vaughn Family 
  



  
  
  
  

  
  

  
          

  
  
  
  

           
               
                                                    
  

  
  
               
  
         
                                                      
               
  
  
 

  
 

          
                                                            
  

  
 


